Janet Pultz has been very involved in her neighborhood and Lakeshore Neighborhood Watch since 1990. Janet currently serves at the Lakeshore Neighborhood Watch Coordinator and Association President. Janet provides snacks and drinks for all attendees at every meeting. National Night Out 2017, Janet organized an event... and invited Lowes as a neighborhood partner. For national night out, Lowe's donated "blue lights" for all the neighbors to show support of law enforcement and the neighborhood left their blue lights on all night to show support and celebrating taking back their neighborhood from criminals. Another major contribution to the Lakeshore Neighborhood, Janet along with a few other neighborhood members, organized a large Lake Parker Clean Up. The clean-up included the neighborhood volunteers along with City of Lakeland staff. She always involves LPD, the City Mayor, City Commissioners and Code Enforcement at Lakeshore meetings. To better educate the neighborhood residents about their local police and fire agencies, Janet organized specialized tours of the Lakeland Police Department and Fire Department. Janet in very pro-active as a leader of Lakeshore by maintaining open communication with LPD to discuss crime trends in the area, with much focus on the motel. Janet has been very instrumental in working with City of Lakeland Traffic Operations to have additional signage placed in specific areas of the Lakeshore Neighborhood. Janet has been struggling with some serious health issues in the year of 2017. But those health issues did not prevent her from being the strong neighborhood leader she is and getting accomplished what she set out to do for the betterment of Lakeshore Neighborhood.

Mary Smith Memorial – Neighborhood Watch Coordinator of the Year: Janet Pultz. Congratulations!

